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1.  The long-anticipated website was launched on June 1st.  The web 
address, www.L4AA.org, isn’t case sensitive. Please open the site and 
become familiar with its tabs.  Use the password prs1969 for the Members 
Only tab. Our Social Roster, located on the drop-down menu under the 
Members Only tab, requires a separate password.  That password will be 
issued only when requested.  To receive a separate password, write to 
Webmaster Judy Ramsey at jfcramsey@gmail.com. 

2.  When accessing our Social Roster, your contact information may not 
appear.  This means that you did not grant permission to display it.  If you 
desire it to be available to the membership, write to me at 
pershingrifles.l4.ncstate@gmail.com. 

3.  The reunion is scheduled for this fall, November 3rd - homecoming 
weekend - so mark your calendar.  It will be held in the same location as it 
was in 2016 on State’s Centennial Campus.  The Dorothy and Roy Park 
Alumni Center is a gorgeous facility ... one that will make you proud to be a 
member of L-4.  It’s elegance can be seen on our website. 

4.  Reunion details are provided on our website under the Reunions tab 
or by clicking for details on the homepage.  Don’t delay, register now for 
this very special occasion.  Send questions pertaining to the reunion to 
Special Events Director, Charlie Leverett, at ctleverett2@gmail.com. 

5. Contact Vice President Larry Hancock if you have an interest in 
serving as a member of our leadership team.  Larry’s address is 
lbhancoc@ncsu.edu.
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